
6. TE ROPU TAMAHINE GIRLS’ CLUB – UPDATE RR 8470

The Board was provided with an update report on the operation of the Te Ropu
Tamahine Girls’ Club programme based at Aorangi Primary School.

The information in the report was received and in addition, the Board also
decided that the programme be evaluated again in February 2000 in terms of the
need for future programme provision in the Fendalton/Waimairi area.


